
 
From: Joe Bartkoski [mailto:jbartkoski@bankersinvestors.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 12:03 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA 

I oppose FINRA getting expanded jurisdiction of non security investments.  I believe the Insurance 
Industry and it’s regulations will get watered down if FINRA expands into these areas.  I also oppose 
additional regulations for its agents while debate on Capital Hill continues on standard of care from 
agents to there clients.  Let the debate in D.C. settle first so you know what you are dealing with before 
any new regulations come out.   
 
Joe Bartkoski 
Financial Advisor 
 
7001 North Oak Trafficway 
Gladstone, MO  64118 
(816)420-5219

 
Investments are not FDIC insured, not bank guaranteed and may lose value.   

Securities offered through Bankers & Investors Company, Inc., member FINRA/SIPC, a Registered Broker/Dealer 
and Investment Advisor. Bankers & Investors Company is a non-bank affiliate of First Bank of Missouri. 
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 1


